STATE OF GEORGIA
COUNTY OF DECATUR


AUDIT PUBLIC NOTICE


Notice is hereby given that the audit of the November 5, 2024 General Election will begin at 9 a.m. on Monday, November 18, 2024. The audit will continue until completed. Members of the public are entitled to be present during the audit. Said audit will be conducted at the Office of Decatur County Board of Elections & Registration, 122 W. Water Street, Bainbridge, GA 39817. 


Joyce Coddington				Linda Walton
Decatur County					Decatur County
Elections Supervisor				Assistant Elections Supervisor




